
Project Update: April 2011 
 
The beekeepers have been trained, material purchased and the apiaries are constructed and 
equipped. What we are doing now is monitoring and follow up of the project, all success 
and lessons learnt will be included in report on the project at the end. By implementing the 
above mentioned project, I have been awarded a 4 months course on beekeeping for 
poverty alleviation in Gent University, Belgium (from May to August 2011). While in 
Belgium, my colleague Esperance is following the project and we are in regular contact. 
 


